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Bags of Joy 
During December, Yr 6 were invited to take part in 
the New Life Church ‘Bags of Joy’ initiative. A visitor 
from the church introduced us to the scheme and 
explained that the Bags of Joy are bags that 
contain a selection of festive items that are given to 
families in need at Christmas time.   

 

The children helped to wrap up items to go in the 
bags and also designed and made a selection of 
Christmas cards to be given to the families. The Year 
6 children took the time to reflect on how lucky they 
are and shared a prayer of hope for those less 
fortunate. 


